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Smithsonian  Institution,  Washington,  D.  C,

May  y^/,  1914.

Mr.  Walter  Deane  ,

29  Brewster  Street,

Cambridge,  Massachusetts.

My  dear  Mr.  Deane:

I  have  just  received  a  very  nice  letter,  as

well  as  a  letter  of  introduction  to  Professor  Campbell,  from

Mr.  Pickering.

Our  plans  are  moving  along  very  nicely  for  our  proposed

trip,  and  we  hope  now  to  leave  New  York  on  the  10th  of  J;ine.

Yours  very  truly,



Rose, J. N. 1914. "Rose, Joseph Nelson May 16, 1914." Joseph Nelson Rose letters
to Walter Deane 
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